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BUILDING KNOWLEDGE, CONFIDENCE & INDEPENDENCE 

 
NEW SCHOOL JACKETS 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I am pleased to be able to advise you that students will be receiving their new school jackets 
on Friday.  

 
 
The school has purchased embroidered jackets for our students. Should you require an 
additional jacket they can be purchased through the office at a cost of $40.  
 
The new jackets replace the need for students to be wearing hoodies and other types of 
“sloppy joes “etc. Should your child require additional layers a long white undershirt or plain 
black sloppy joe can be worn. 
 
Some parents have been asking about long pants. At this stage we will not be supplying 
these however long black pants may be worn instead of Carinya shorts. These can be 
purchased at places such as Lowes or Big W. 
 
Additional shirts and shorts may be ordered through the office at a cost of $22 for shirts and 
$18 for the shorts. 
 
Thank you for your support of our new school uniform. Our students are looking fantastic in 
their new shorts, shirts and shortly their jackets. We would ask that students come to school 
wearing their uniforms. 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Craig Cleaver 
Principal 
11 May 2022  
 


